
October 2023 

 This year keeps rolling on, doesn’t it?  
I can’t believe that we’re into October        
already. 
 As most of you know, we could       
certainly use some moisture as we have toler-
ated a very dry September.  Some nice rain 
would certainly help to revitalize our pastures 
which need the rain desperately. 
 As I’ve been riding around, I’ve seen 
some corn and beans harvested already.  It 
seems like we all just finished last year’s  
harvest a couple of weeks ago. 
 I hope you’re able to enjoy our fall 
weather by getting outside and enjoying it. 
 As always, feel free to call or email me 
if you have any questions. 
Sincerely, 

 
Bryce Roberts, 
Spencer County Extension Agent for  
Agriculture and Natural Resources  

More Information 
 As always, if you need 
more information, feel free to 
call me at 477-2217.   
You can also email me at  
broberts@uky.edu or you can visit my  
website to view archived newsletters and 
news articles.  The web address is: 
www.spencerextension.com 

Farmers Market Closing Soon 
 The Taylorsville/Spencer County  
Farmers Market is now open and will be open 
beginning at 8 a.m. until noon or so on  
Saturdays.  Some of the vendors may stay past 
noon if there is a crowd.  The market will be 
open every Saturday (rain or shine) until the end 
of October.  It is located at 751 Taylorsville 
Road next to Fresh Take Market. 
 There are several vendors selling a wide 
variety of products, including meats, cheeses, 
jams, jellies, honey, breads, goat milk soaps and 
lotions, candles, and other produce.  Make sure 
you support our local producers...they are the 
ones that are growing what you’re buying. 
 If you are interested in becoming a  
vendor (small producers are welcome), please 
contact me or stop by our office for an  
application.  For more information on the  
market, feel free to contact Sandi Deutsch at  
502-252-1400. 
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Soil Sample Now 
 As we are now into fall, this is the best 
time to sample your fields, gardens, or lawns to 
see what type and how much fertilizer you need 
to make the soil as productive as possible.  For 
each sample you want to submit, we need at 
least one pint (sandwich bag) of dry soil 4-8 
inches below the soil surface.  Please put your 
name and sample ID (north lawn, hayfield 2, 
etc.) on each bag. 
 Bring those in now so that you can get 
the results more quickly and in some cases go 
ahead and apply the fertilizer now so that the 
soil will be ready for your yard or crops.   
 This is a free service provided by the 
Spencer Co. Conservation District.  Thanks to 
them for sponsoring the soil sampling  
program. 
 Our office is open normal business hours, 
but you have the option to drop off your samples 
anytime you like.   
 As you pull into our parking lot, please 
go to the right to the back of our building.  You 
will then see our pavilion and on the  
pavilion, you will see a blue tub to the right of 
the double doors.  Inside the tub, you will find 
some paperwork that you will need to fill out so 
that we can properly test your soil.  Place the 
paperwork and samples back into the tub. 
 I’ll review the results and mail them back 
to you in 2-3 weeks.  

 
Spencer Co. YAIP Applications  
 The Spencer Co. Conservation District 
is currently taking YAIP Applications for the 
Youth Agricultural Incentives Program until 
October 6 at 3:30 p.m. 
 Rules and Applications are available 
online at 
https://www.spencerccd.com/yaip-youth-
program.html 
 The mentors for the program, Connie 
Jeffiers and Darilyn Browning, also have 
copies.  Applications can also be picked up 
at the District office.  For more information, 
please call 477-1157. 
 
 

Grazing Conference and Fencing 
School 
 The 2023 Fall Grazing Conference on 
October 31 in Elizabethtown and November 
1 in Lexington.  
 The 2023 Fencing School will be 
held on November 7 in Georgetown.   
 Please contact me for more  
information on both of these events.  You 
must pre-register for both events as there 
are fees associated with each meeting. 
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